
 
 
 
           
           

               
               
      

 
 

Friday, January 20, 2023 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
  
This letter is to inform you of your 9-1-1 Address in Hardin County, Texas. For your records, please 
show that the following address is valid and correct for: Robert Burrell 

 
 

5170 FM 420 
KOUNTZE, TX 77625 

 
FOR TRACT 11, 5.36 ACRES 

 
 

If you have any questions concerning this address, please contact me at 409-899-8444 EXT 6105 
OR 409-347-1911 – Option 1. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Lila Rueda-Junious 
GIS Analyst I 
9-1-1 Emergency Network 

2210 Eastex Freeway • Beaumont, Texas 77703 • (409) 347-1911 • Fax (409) 347-1953 
 

Emergency Network 

South East Texas 
Regional Planning Commission 


